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BATHGATE WEST NURSERY SCHOOL

63 MILLBURN ROAD
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BATHGATE

West Lothian



EH48 2AF

Tel: 01506 652004

e-mail: bathgatewest.ns@wled.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mr Greg Welsh
Dear Parents/Carers

What a busy month this is going to be! Please take note of important dates and events.
Five Sisters Zoo Fundraiser

We would like to thank you for you kind donations on our recent dress-down day. As a nursery, we raised close on £100 for Five Sisters Zoo.  Due to Council policy, and the fact that the Five Sisters Zoo is a privately owned zoo, we have been unable to make our donation to the fund at this time. The Council is working with the zoo to make appropriate changes to allow schools to contribute to their fire fund. At this stage, we have banked the previous dress down day donations into our school fund and will make the donation when this becomes possible.
Bathgate Procession

The Bathgate Procession takes place on Saturday, 1st June.  A big thank you to Mrs Bett, and the Parent Groups, for organising and making the costumes.  We are going to be a fabulous flock of Happy Birds!
Everyone walking on the day should meet at the “Old Academy” in Marjoribanks Street at 11.45am ready to start the Procession at 12 noon.  The procession walk takes about an hour, winding its way through Bathgate and finishing at the Meadowpark.  Please remember you are responsible for your child on the day.  Hopefully the sun will shine and we will all have a good time. (  If it’s a hot day you might want to consider bringing water to drink along the way. 
Summer Outing – Wednesday 19th June
[image: image3.jpg]FR}



This year, we have chosen to go to Blair Drummond Safari Park for our end of year outing.  This is a whole nursery trip and will be a fun day for all the children.  
A letter detailing costs and payment has already been issued and we would like to thank you for your prompt payments. Additional seats on the bus will be made known as soon as all families have been accounted for in our numbers.
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Some of our children are getting ready to go to ‘big school’, and our staff team are working with the children to prepare them for their transition in August.
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School visits are ongoing this month.  Please remember it is the individual school which your child is going to attend, who organise these visits.  It is your responsibility to make sure your child gets there and is picked up at the correct time.

Health Advice!

[image: image6.wmf]Although the weather is changeable, we will hopefully be getting some warmer weather over the next few weeks.  We would like to remind parents to apply sun-cream at the start of each session as this is something nursery staff are not permitted to do.  Could parents also ensure children wear appropriate shoes for outdoor play.  Open-toed sandals and bare feet look lovely but are not good for running around the playground.

The nursery is now selling sun hats at £4.00 each.  
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Sports day
Weather permitting, the nursery sports day will take place on Monday 17th June. A back-up date for Monday 24th June has been put in the diary, just in case the weather does not play along.
Parents are invited to spectate and participate and should arrive at:

· Morning session - 10.15am – races will start at 10.30am

· Afternoon session -  2.15pm – races will start at 2.30pm
Career’s Advice
We work closely with partnership agencies, and a questionnaire has been passed on to you from Sure Start, in order to ascertain the need for career’s advice.  If you would like some advice, please complete the questionnaire and return to the nursery no later than Friday 7th June.  Moira Dodds from Sure Start will be in the nursery on Thursday 13th June for an informal drop-in session, should you require some advice.
Dates for the Diary

	Date
	Time
	Event

	Saturday, 1 June
	Bathgate Procession
Meet at Old Academy, Majoribanks Street 11.45am

	Monday, 3 June
	John Newland’s Day – Nursery Closed

	Wednesday, 5 June
	Both sessions
	PEEP 4s

	
	Please refer to school letter for times
	P1 Classroom Visits group A -  St Mary’s PS 



	Thursday, 6 June
	Please refer to school letter for times
	P1 Classroom Visits group B - St Mary’s PS 

	Friday, 7 June
	Balbardie Stay & Learn (4)

	Wednesday, 12 June
	11.15am -12.15pm
	P1 Classroom Visit – Boghall PS

	Thursday, 13 June
	Both sessions
	Sure Start Career’s Advice Drop-in session

	
	9am – 12 o’clock
	P1 Classroom Visit – Balbardie PS

	Monday, 17 June
	Parent information session whilst children visit classrooms
 9 -10am
	P1 Classroom Visit – Windyknowe PS

	
	Nursery Sports Day
	10.15 am Parents Arrive

10.30 am Races Start

2.15pm Parents Arrive

2.30pm Races Start 

	Tuesday, 18 June
	9am – 12pm
	P1 Classroom Visit – Windyknowe PS

	
	Both sessions
	Pre-school reports out to parents

	Wednesday, 19 June
	Summer Trip to Blair Drummond Safari Park
Bus leaves 9.00am sharp

	Friday, 21 June
	9am – 12 o’clock
	P1 Classroom Visit – St Mary’s PS

	Wednesday, 26 June
	Both sessions
	Pre-school Moving On Ceremony (separate letter will go out in due course)

	Thursday, 28 June
	Both sessions
	Last day at nursery – Party! 



The children’s last day at nursery is


THURSDAY, 27 JUNE











